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   Events  
22nd Mar Zoo lab visiting Year 1 

Year 6 Parents evening  

26th Mar Library visit for Class 1PG 

27th Mar Year 6 Parents evening 

28th Mar School reports sent out  

29th Mar School closes at 1:30pm for the last 
day of term.  

7th June  Year 2 trip to Cadbury World   
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Attendance Congratulations  
Week 12th Mar – 16th Mar 

 
Classes with 96% and above 

4KM, 6VH, 3AB, 2LF, 6MP, 2ER, 5PD  

Celebrating Punctuality 

Lowest number of late marks 

KS1 –1LB & 2LF  

KS2 – 4FL, 4KM, 5PD  

 

Message from the Headteacher 
Dear Parents/carers, 

It has been another busy week in School! 

One of our Year 1 classes enjoyed a fantastic trip to the 

School Library. Unfortunately, the other class has been 

rescheduled due to poor weather conditions. The 

children had the opportunity to listen to a story, 

complete a treasure hunt and then look at the books. 

They had a fantastic time! 

Our own School Library has recently been re-opened and 

all classes have enjoyed a session visiting it. Reading is 

one of our main priorities for improvement this year so 

any reading that your child does at home will accelerate 

their progress in this area of the curriculum. 

A big thank you to all the parents/ carers who attended 

the Year 3 Assessment Workshop. There was a fantastic 

turn out and the children really enjoyed working with 

their parents and showing them how they learn. 

We have had a new security system installed at the 

entrance to School. The door will be unlocked between 

8am- 9am and 3pm- 3.30pm which are the busiest 

periods of the day. At all other times you will need to 

press the intercom system, identify yourself and a 

member of staff will let you through to the lobby. It is 

another measure that has put into place to ensure that 

the safety of everyone in School is paramount. 

Thank you in advance for your support with this. 

Rachael Holland  

 

 

 

 

 

Library visit with 1LB 
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